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GYL Financial Synergies holds ribbon-cutting ceremony for
its new West Hartford office space

October 21, 2022 - Connecticut
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Shown (from left) are: Jonathan Yolles, mayor Shari Cantor, and Gerald Goldberg.

West Hartford, CT On September 21, GYL Financial Synergies LLC celebrated its official grand
re-opening with a ribbon-cutting ceremony at 75 Isham Rd. Mayor Sheri Cantor and GYL CEO and
co-founder Gerald Goldberg and president and co-founder Jonathan Yolles cut the ribbon officially
welcoming all in attendance to the new office. GYL relocated from its previous office located at 65
Memorial Rd. in West Hartford due to the firm’s growth and success.



Clients, employees, neighbor tenants of the building and friends enjoyed touring the new office. A
celebration reception was hosted after the ribbon cutting at Artisan in the Delamar Hotel.

“Our success and continued growth are only possible because of our clients’ trust in this firm. West
Hartford has been and always will be home for GYL, and we look optimistically to the road ahead,”
said CEO Gerald Goldberg.
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